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September 20, 2023

Good morning,

Starting today, September 20, 2023, the city has begun road construction on our
section of Poplar Street. During this time, you will be unable to drive on the street
or to park at the front door. They are hoping to be done within a week or two
depending on weather and any setbacks they may encounter.

If you are needing picked up for an outing, we are asking you to use the Health
Center entrance on Seminary street. All transportation and activity outings will be
using that entrance as well. The Poplar Street front door will still be open during
this time for anyone who would like to walk in from the sidewalk, just be mindful of
the construction workers.

Thank you for your understanding and if you have any questions, please contact
the front office at 765-653-5148.

Sincerely,

Julie Dozier
Life Enrichment Director

A safe and secure Christian community where
caring and compassion are a way of life



